
  

 

Daily COVID-19 Update to NSDA Members – 

Tuesday, May 26, 2020 
 

 

 

 

 

The NSDA will endeavour to provide a weekday COVID-19 update to members 

with short news bullet points in four identified areas. 

   

• Return to Practice: the NSDA and the PDBNS have determined that a 

webinar on return to practice guidelines and the use of the office manual will 

be held once the government announces a return to practice 

   



 

• Pandemic Insurance: CDSPI has confirmed that rent will not be deducted 

from a pandemic insurance claim. No updated on NSDA member claims 

today 

   

• Government Support: no update today 

   

• Other: CDA reports that less than 10% of the PPE supplies ordered by the 

federal government for distribution to the provinces, has actually arrived. 

The NSDA has written the Nova Scotia government about these supplies. 

Check out the federal government PPE webpage: https://www.tpsgc-

pwgsc.gc.ca/comm/aic-scr/provisions-supplies-eng.html 
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